
 
 

NEW UPDATED SSAM BROCHURE 
 

Instead of our usual newsletter, we decided to send the new 
South Sudan African Mission brochure to everyone on our 
mailing list along with a shortened SSAM newsletter.  The 
brochure outlines the areas where SSAM is involved in South 
Sudan plus gives a little history of the mission.   We think you 
will find the time line on the back of the brochure especially 
interesting. 
 

If you would like additional copies for your church bulletin or to 
give to your friends, please send us a note or email and we will 
be glad to send more.  Our email address is 
info@sudanafricanmission.org 
 

Randy Word of Word Web Design located here in Portland 
helped with the design and layout of the brochure.   
 

 
Steve and Santino mapping out plans for the Malakal, South Sudan area 

 
 

UPDATE ON PAUL & MARILYN DOUGLASS 
 

On Friday, April 19th, Marilyn had two stents put in her heart 
and she says she is doing much better.   On Tuesday, May 14th, 
Paul and Marilyn will celebrate their 63rd anniversary.  You can 
send them a card at PO Box 2432, Gresham, OR  97030, send 
them an email at sampdouglass@comcast.net or give them a 
phone call at 503.912.3275. 
 

"I thank my God every time I remember you."  Phil. 1:3 

 
 

Steve showing a group of children their picture on his camera 
 
 

EMAILED NEWSLETTERS 
 

Several responded and asked that their newsletter be sent via 
email.  Because we are sending the SSAM brochure along with 
this shortened newsletter this month, beginning with the June 
newsletter you will no longer receive a mailed copy.  If you 
prefer to have your newsletter emailed please contact us at 
info@sudanafricanmission.org. 
 

 
Typical ladies in South Sudan 

 

 


